
Dragonflies of the 
Brecks 
On:  26th September 2015  
  starting at 10am 
At:   East Wretham Village Hall 

  & Thompson Common 
With:  Adrian Parr  
  (Suffolk Dragonfly Recorder) 

Part of  

“Breaking New Ground 

Landscape Partnership 

Scheme” supported by the 

Heritage Lottery Fund  

Picture © Nick Ford 

www.breakingnewground.org.uk 

@TheBrecksBNG 

Wildlife Recording 
Workshop 
in the Brecks 

Free! 

Booking essential. 
More information and booking: 

nbis@norfolk.gov.uk | 01603 638027 



NBIS (Norfolk 

Biodiversity 

Information Service) is 

Norfolk’s Local 

Environmental Records 

Centre.  We hold 

information on species, geodiversity, 

habitats and protected sites in Norfolk.  

www.nbis.org.uk | nbis@norfolk.gov.uk  

01603 638027 

Sign up for a free 

workshop to give you 

the skills to record the 

distinctive wildlife of 

the Brecks. 

The workshop will involve a morning 
classroom session on how to identify 
and record dragonflies and damselflies, 
followed by an opportunity to put your 

news skills into practice at Thompson 

Common.  

Our “Wildlife Recorders of Tomorrow” 
project is part of the “Breaking New Ground” 
Landscape Partnership Scheme. We need new 
volunteers to help with wildlife monitoring in 

this unique landscape on a regular basis.   

 Opportunities for groups and individuals; 

 All skill levels from expert to novice 

welcome—training will be provided; 

 All you need is enthusiasm for wildlife, 

conservation and Breckland’s outdoors. 


